
S.NolCandidate Name 

1 

2 

5 

6 

3Sengpang T sangma 

7 

10 

11 

12 

13 

14 

15 

16 

17 

18 

19 

20 

21 

22 

23 

24 

28 

27 

28 

29 

30 

31 

32 

33 

34 

35 

36 

37 

38 

|Ansywanny ch Marak 

39 

Takkimra ch momin 

ANJALI PAIKRA 

Lukeshwari Samle 

CHUNNEE SAHU 

|Supriya Shahare 

ALISHA TOPPO 

Madhu Verma 

UJALA YADAV 

MANSHI GUPTA 

25 Jyoti Bala 

Ms Sujata Gond 

|Dipintika Dileep 

MS ANJALI YADAV 

Rozi bhagat 

Ruchi 

Neha Devi 

NSTI(W),Jaipur- Hostel Merit List 2025-26 

Kritika devi 

KANIKA CHOUDHARY 

Sapna devi 

RUPALI KATOCH 

Shalu Chaudhary 

|Sanyogita singh 

RAVEENA 

KAJAL JAISWAL 

Uvashi verma 

Kanchana kumari 

Manya Srivastava 

SARITA 

PRITI DEVI 

aarju kushwaha 

Bhanu Sharma 

Kajal 

Sakshi Singh 

Himanshi Pandey 

Pragya boddh 

SWATI GUPTA 

40 Jahnvi Gupta 

Registration 
Number of CITS Fathers Name 

JcITS25AUO09900Lt.Rimgan D sangma 

CITS25AUO30080Jengwan Marak 

cITS25AUO36364 ALBINGSTONE CH MOMIN 
CITS25AUO43936 KANHAIYA LAL KANWAR 

cITS25AU051272 Parmanand Samle 

|cITS25AU042733 |KOMAL ;AL SAHU 
cITS25AUO35829 Ajay Shahare 

CITS25AUO08955 PATIRAM 

|CITS25AUO09936 Ramratan Verma 

CITS25AUO08647 Sarvesh Yadav 

CITS25AUO13841 |Jai Prakash Gond 

cITS25AUO41162Dileep Kumar Srivastava 

CITS25AUO18624 PRABHAKAR YADAV 

|CITS25AUO43740 Kartar chand 

CITS25AUO10153 Dinesh Prasad Uniyal 

CITS25AU055454 Sankata Prasad 

CITS25AU035800 Kishori lal 

CITS25AU024301 SASAR SINGH 

CITS25AUO02763 Shanti Swaroop 

CITS25AU029227 ABHAY KATOCH 

CITS25AUO34620Rajinder Kumar 

cITS25AUO41085 Bhupat singh 

CITS25AUO00617 RAMEHAR 

SITS25AUO35880 SUSHIL GUPTA 

CITS25AUO04162 Subhash Chander Malikk 

cITS25AUO00650 SHRI PRAKASH JAISWAL 

CITS25AUO21788 Vijay Bahadur verma 

CITS25AUO57302 Om Prakash 

CITS25AUO06509 Brajesh Kumar Srivastava 

CITS25AUO03536 CHANDER KISHOR 

cITS25AU043568 SURESH KUMAR 
ravindra kushwaha cits2237378290 

|CITS25AUO48041 Sh. Kamal Lal 

CITS25AUO06279 Late Rakesh Kumar 

Ms Km. Manisha Chaurakoti CITS25AU019193 Dinesh Chandra Chaurakoti FDT 

CITS25AUO04752 Surender Singh 

CITS25AUO66801 Vidya Sagar Pandey 

Cits25AUO01798 |Shivpujan boddh 

cITS25AUO11205 SHESH NARAYAN GUPTA 

Trade 

CITS25AUO26091 Sanjay Gupta 

|OM 

OM 

OM 

SP(Hindi) 

OM 

|SP(Hindi) 

CSA 

SP(Hindi) 

|Dress making|OBC 

|SP(Hindi) ST 

FDT 

|Cosmetology OBC 

Category 

ST 

ST 

ST 

OBC 

GEN 

|Cosmetology OBC 

Dress making| GEN 

SP(Hindi) 

|SP(Hindi) 

OM 

FDT 

OBC 

Dress making ST 

|SP(Hindi) 

OBC 

Dress making| OBC 

OM 

|Dress making| SC 

GEN 

Dress making| GEN 

SC 

OBC 

SP(Hindi) |GEN 

SP(Hindi) |SC 

Cosmetology EWS 

Cosmetology GEN 

PH 

GEN 

sc 

OBC 

SP(Hindi) EWS 

Dress making| OBC 

|SP(Hindi) OBC 

|SP(Hindi) 
OM 

OBC 

GEN 

Dress making| OBC 

|Dress making| GEN 

SP(Hindi) EWS 

Dress making SC 

|SP(Hindi) OBC 

Cosmetology OBC 

Remarks 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

|Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionaly Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

|Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 

document verification 
Provisionaly Admitted Subject to 

document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionaly Admitted Subject to 
|document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 

document verification 
|Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitled Subject to 

document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 

|document verification 
Provisionally Admitled Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

|Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitled Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionaly Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionaliy Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
|document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject ta 
document verification 

Provisionaly Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subjecd to 
document verification 
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6 

44 

5 

71 

77 

41 

42 

43 

45 

4g 

75 

79 

59 

60 

80 

52 

56 

57 

58 

A6 Anshi trivedi 

54 

55 

50 Ashmanika Jaiswal 

GAYATRI 

SHIVANI DEVI 

Sakshi 

Sameeksha singh 

53 Navjot kaur 

Kriti shukla 

Rajveer kour 

SUMAN SONI 

Richa Yadav 

JASHAN DEEP 

Shivani devi 

BASANTI 

|Meenakshi 

Vijanti 

Adeepika sharma 

RAJVINDER KAUR 62 

63 Rashmi 

Ms. Poonam 

e RENU KUMARI 

65 Renu 

SWATI GUPTA 

66 Payal 

Neha soni 

67 Bavandeep kaur 

68 Sapna 

Rashmi 

69Sujata Sharma 
70 Mrs Mamta Rani 

72 Jyoti 

74 Nisha 

73 Priyanka 

KIRANJEET KOUR 

76 SUMAN BALA 

PRIYANKA 

Preeti 

82 Kajal 

78 MS KM Tanu 

Sangeeta 

Ms KM SHIVA RANI 

81 MAHIMA RANI 

83 SANJANA 

CITS25AUO18739 HEMANT KUMAR SHARMA FDT 
CITS25AUO08836 BABU RAM 

CITS25AUO35945 Munna Lal Shukla 

CITS25AUO06167 Ramnaresh 

CITS25AUO23314 Yashpal Singh 
CITS25AUO06497 Harish kumar trivedi 

CITS25AUO26847 Jhanda Singh 
CITS25AU027694 Govind ji soni 

CITS25AU014306 Indra bhan Yadav 

CITS25AU014344 Prem Chandra Jaiswal 

CITS25AU025130 GURMEET SINGH 

CITS25AU024524 Arvind 

CITS25AUO04822 Paramjit singh 
CITS25AUO23607 DALEEP KUMAR 

|CITS25AUO25865 Roopram 
CITS25AUO04637 Ram pal 
CITS25AUO26987 Rajesh sharma 
CITS25AUO20038 Rai Singh 
|CITS25AUO11205 SHESH NARAYAN GUPTA 

CITS25AUO69404Jyoti prasad soni 
|CITS25AUO68211 Kamalakant 

|CITS25AUO19678 NANAK SINGH 
CITS25AU021899 Maya Ram Pal 
CITS25AU056391 KESRA RAM 

CITS25AUO08909 Prem Singh 
cITS25AU001525 Rakesh 

CITS25AUO67743 Shailender Singh 
CITS25AU019497 Bal krishan 

cITS25AUO22916 Mahendra 
CITS25AU014039 Ramesh Kumar 

CITS25AU044287 Chhinda singh 

CITS25AUO17783 Rohtash 

CITS25AUO17640 Rohtash 

CITS25AU024367 Ramesh kumar 

CITS25AUO12241 SATPAL SINGH 

CITS25AUO27051 GIAN CHAND 

CITS25AUO12450 Veer Singh 
CITS25AU008111 Mr. Ompal Singh 

CITS25AUO30279 Ranbir 

CITS25AU035541 PARMOD KUMAR 

CITS25AU034816 VIRENDER KUMAR 

CITS25AU060404 M.r Devendra 

cITS25AUO12529 ANIL KUMAR 

|Cosmetology OBC 

Cosmetology EWS 
FDT 

|SP(Hindi) 

FDT 

CSA 

SP(Hindi) GEN 

Cosmetology SC 

FDT 

|CSA 

SP(Hindi) 

SP(Hindi) 

OM 

|SP(Hindi) 

Cosmetology OBC 
|OBC 

Dress making| GEN 

OBC 

CSA OBC 

Dress making SC 

|SP(Hindi) GEN 

Cosmetology GEN 

SP(Hindi) |OBC 

|OBC 

OM 

OBC 

SO 

GEN 

OBC 

OBC 

Dress making| OBC 

SP(Hindi) OBC 

Dress makingl OBC 

SP(Hindi) 

CSA 

FDT 

OBC 

OBC 

Cosmetology OBC 

Cosmetology GEN 
Dress making|OBC 

|SP(Hindi) 
FDT 

Cosmetology OBC 
|Dress making| GEN 

|Cosmetology GEN 
Dress making| SC 

|SP(Hindi) EWS 

SP(Hindi) EWS 

SP(Hindi) EWS 

|EWS 

OBC 

SC 

OBC 

SP(Hindi) |SC 
|Cosmetology OBC 

|OBC 

|GEN 

OBC 

Provisionally Admitted Subiect to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
|Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
documernt verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
| Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
| Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 

document verification 
|Provisionally Admitted Subject to 

document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 

document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subiect to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
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B4 Nobi 

B5 MANISHA 

86 SARITA PATEL 

87 Saraswati Modi 

88 

89 

90 

92 

93 

94 

95 

97 

98 

118 

120 

99 

101 

104 

96 Divya 

SUMAN RANI 

111 

AAINA NEHRA 

114 

KAVITA 

Manisha Rani 

Kiran 

100amanna 

112 

Akshi 

Isha 

Radha 

102 Neha rani 

103 POOJA 

SANJU 

ISHA 

MONIKA 

105 Ms Komal 

NEESHU RANI 

106 Pooja 

Nirmala Jakhar 

107 Antim 

|Alka 108 

109 |ANJU 

110 Sangeeta 

MADHURI MARU 

113 KASHISH 

POOJA 

|ANJALI 

115 CITS25AU028335 

116 CITS25AU006864 

117 Kajal 

BHARTI TRIVEDI 

119 Priyanka meena 

|CITS25AU047912 

CITS25AU011451 Vinod Kumar 

CITS25AUO12274SURESH KUMAR 
|CITS25AUO03486 PADMA RAM 
CITS25AUO56059 Hanuman Parsad Modi 
|CITS25AU043669 GULSHAN KUMAR 
|CITS25AUO09351 KARAM CHAND 

CITS24AUO35356JAGDISH 
CITS25AUO13907 Raj Kumar 
CITS25AU046903 Brijpal 

CITS25AUO18443 Sunil kumar 
CITS25AUO24243 PRITHVI SINGH 
CITS25AUO00476 PRAMOD 

cITS25AUO04060 Rohtash Kumar 
CITS25AUO07729 TILAK RAM 
CITS25AUO04962 Narsaram Jakhar 

CITS25AUO40066 Kulbir 
CITS25AU058938 Anil kumar 

CITS25AUO13050 Jaipal 
CITS25AU058909 Vinod Kumar 

CITS25AUO57745 SAMAY SINGH 

CITS25AUO02769 DHARMENDER 

cITS25AUO47081 ShivRatan 

CITS25AUO46381 Rambir 

CITS25AU018802 Dharmender 
CITS25AU046632 Dharmender 
CITS25AUO59680 Surender Singh 

cITS25AUO30279 Ranbir 
CITS25AU061066 SAJJAN KUMAR SHARMA 

|cITS25AUO08568 VISHNU SHANKAR 
|cITS25AU054076 MUKESH KUMAR 

CITS25AU057745 SAMAY SINGH 

Gunjan Meghwal Bhagwati Prasad Meghwal 
Ekta Sharma |Satya Narayan Sharma 

CITS25AU031177 Chanderbhan 
CITS25AUO61646 SIYA RAM TRIVEDI 

lcITS25AU038428 Ram singh meena 

Pinki Meena Bharatranm Meena 

Checked By 

Cosmetology OBC 
OM 

Cosmetology OBC 
| Cosmetology EWS 

CSA 

Dress making| SC 

|SP(Hindi) 

|SP(Hindi) 

|OM 

FDT 

| Dress makingl SC 

|Cosmetology EWS 
Dress makinal OBC 

OM 

|OM 

|Cosmetology EWS 
GEN 

SC 

|Cosmetology OBC 

EWS 

Cosmetology OBC 

| Dress making| SC 

Cosmetology OBC 
SP(Hindi) 

SP(Hindi) OBC 

SP(Hindi) 

OBC 

|CSA 

FDT 

CSA 

SC 

OBC 

SC 

OBC 

EWS 

OBC 

EWS 

EWS 

Dress making| GEN 

|SP(Hindi) GEN 

|Dress making| GEN 

|PH 

|Cosmetology OBC 
|SP(Hindi) 

SP(Hindi) 

|Cosmetology PH 

Cosmetology |ST 

|Cosmetology ST 

GEN 

OBC 

Cosmetology |SC 
Cosmetology GEN 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
| document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
|document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
| Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
|document verification 
|Provisionaly Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 

document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admilted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admilted Subject to 
docunent verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document venfication 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
|Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
|document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admited Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document venification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
|document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 

|document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
|document verification 
Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionally Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

Provisionaly Admitted Subject to 
document verification 

NOTE:- Candidates alloted hostel are requested to physically report to Hostel Warden/ln-charge on working day latest by 08.09.2025 for admission. Candidates failing to report on or before 08.09.2025, their allotement shall be cancelled and the vacancy shall be filled by other candidates as per merit. 

HOO/Principal 
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